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Dear Parents/carers,      
 
Christmas shopping days 
 
The PTA Christmas shopping event for the children across all year groups will take place 
during school hours on Monday 5th December and Tuesday 6th December 2022.  
 
What is it? 
A chance for your child to experience some Christmas shopping by purchasing a small gift 
for a sibling/parent/grandparent/friend/pet etc from the pre-bought and wrapped stock 
across a range of categories and ages. 
 
How it works 
- Each child can purchase up to 5 gifts maximum (all gifts have been pre-bought for this) 
- Each gift is priced at £1.20 (maximum cost would be £6.00) 
- You select the number of gifts and who they’re for by completing the online/paper form. 
Online form via our Facebook page and the link below.  
Paper form available from the school office. 
- 5 blank labels are being sent home on Monday, 14th November 2022 to be completed for 
gift choosing. 
 
As per previous events, we would prefer digital payments please as this is immediate and 
recorded against the form accompanying the event, making it easier all round to check 
receipts etc. 
 
If you’d like your child to get involved please complete this form: 
https://forms.gle/ZHZPK9dodiGVeNb96 
…and then make the associated payment based on your total items selected. 
 
To pay via bank transfer: 

Berewood Primary School Parent Teacher Association 

Sort code: 55-70-34 (NatWest) 

Account number: 80833012 

Reference: Child full name (so we can match payments to the form data) 

 
To pay via cash: 
Please put cash in an envelope with your child’s full name and class on it, and hand it to 
their class teacher directly (please don’t leave in bags expecting to be collected). 
Payment deadline: Monday 28th November 2022. 

https://forms.gle/ZHZPK9dodiGVeNb96
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Labels 
Each child will be given 5 blank labels on Monday 14th November which will then need the 
names of their chosen recipients written on, to provide their ‘shopping list’ for who they 
are buying for.  
 
Returning the labels 
Completed labels are to be returned to their class teacher AS SOON AS POSSIBLE in order 
to be ready for the shopping day(s).  As the gifts have already been wrapped, the 
importance of having the labels written and returned is imperative. 
Please write your child’s name and class on the back of the labels somewhere in order to 
identify who this list will belong to. 
 
 
**IMPORTANT Deadlines** 
- Online form and payment: by Monday 28th November 2022 before 10pm.  

- Paper form and payment: by Monday 28th November 2022 at drop off/pick up. 

- Completed labels: returned to class teacher by Tuesday 29th November 2022 LATEST. 
 
 
Helpers 
We are still in need for helpers on these days – if you could spare any time over these two 
days we would be extremely grateful if you could get in touch and let us know, either on the 
Facebook page or via email berewoodpta965@gmail.com  
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of another event and we look forward to seeing the 
excitement on the children’s faces in doing their own bit of Christmas shopping! 
 
 
Many thanks, 
Berewood School PTA Committee 

mailto:berewoodpta965@gmail.com

